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Responsibilities of the Board of Finance for the Town of Easton 

 

•  Prepare the town budget. 

 

•  Setting the property tax rate. 

 

•  Approving deficiency and special appropriations and 

 transfers between appropriations.  

  

•  Determining how town financial records are to be kept. 

  

•  Arranging for an annual audit of the town accounts. 

        

•  Publishing the annual town report.  

















Updates since the completion of the Board of 

Finance’s budget review process 

The Good News -  

1. Revenue in FY 15/16 has notably exceeded our 

projections.  

2. Expenditures in 15/16 are trending to be lower 

than budgeted.   

3. This is leading to a projected increase in the 

unassigned fund balance of approximately  

$343,000 from the estimated balance used when 

setting the presented budget (3/29/2016 

reconciliation).   

 



Updates since the completion of the Board of 

Finance’s budget review process 

The Bad News-    

1. We are anticipating cuts in revenue from several 

sources mostly driven by the state budget.  We 

expect impacts to the following line items: 

● State of Connecticut Education Cost Sharing 

Grant (ECS). 

● State of Connecticut MRSA Municipal Project. 

● Police Department Special Revenue Fund. 

2. Our best estimate of a likely outcome from these 

changes is between $300,000- $400,000 in lost 

revenue.   

3. If this is the case the tax rate impact from this 

presentation is essentially unchanged.   

 

 



Updates since the completion of the Board of 

Finance’s budget review process 

 

The Uncertainty -  

● Nothing has been finalized at the State level, and 

is not likely to be by the time we have our 

referendum on May 3rd.  

● Some of the proposals being considered by the 

State could impact our budget by $700,000 or 

more.   

● While we believe the $700,000 decline to be 

unlikely, we must nonetheless consider its impact 

and have a plan of action should it occur. 



Our Contingency Plan  

1. We believe the likely scenario is a loss between 

$300,000-$400,000 in 16/17 revenue and approx. 

$343,000 in gains to the unassigned fund balance 

from better than expected 15/16 results. 

2. We will look to use the unassigned fund balance to 

cover the budget impact to the extent that we will 

maintain an Unassigned Balance/Expenditures ratio 

of 10%+. 

3. Any shortfall that we anticipate would bring our 

unassigned fund balance below 10% would be 

covered by increasing the mill rate beyond our 

currently projected increase of 1.43%.  

4. Given the best information available at this time, we 

do not  expect an additional mill rate increase will be 

necessary but is possible.  

 


